BCA National Meet Committee Minutes

11:30 AM July 30 2016

All Members Present Including new

member Kirt Priest. Not Present- Roy Faries

Joining the NMC Meeting- Representatives of the Mile High Chapter- Lonnie Priest, John & Sue Garratt, & John & Pat Wojahn

The June Minutes were approved.

Jeff Brashares- Numbers for attendees, Cars, Vendors, BCA Banquet and the BHA Banquet are holding up as expected.

2017 Bob Starzyk and Kris Syrdal: Everything going very well. Continue to expect in excess of 500 cars. Budget going soon. Brookfield, due West of Milwaukee approximately 15 miles, is in a very nice area with many shops and restaurants. Interesting tours planned.

2018 Kirt Priest and Denver Contingent A very informal discussion followed between the NMC and the Denver group. They wanted to know what were the expectations. The NMC also had questions such as the effects of a mile high elevation on cars and people for the first time. Other subjects: Percentage of cars to trailerswhere attendees can be expected to come from- signs neededduties of new judges, and the source of judging handbooks-(new handbooks are being updated now) - Kris Syrdal suggested not to over think tours such as - same tours every- day or vary over two or three days. If tours start on Wed it is felt more members will come early- What are the best times for swap- meets, outside and inside. Allentown had 175 spaces and vendors. Brookfield will have 25 inside. Food costs were also discussed. All was far ranging and the Denver Group indicated it was very helpful.

Changes for NMC Membership:

Leaving:

Kevin Kinney Kristen Syrdal Jeff Brashares

New Members:

Kirt Priest Roy Faries

New Officers:

NMC Chairman: John Steed Vice Chairman: Jack Welch

Secretary: Bob Safrit

Next Call August 21 7PM EDT